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Maclean High School 
Works notification 1 September, 2022 

School Infrastructure and Public Works are managing the repair and remediation of buildings and grounds 
at Maclean High School that were damaged by flooding in March.  

Maintenance and upgrade works are also planned for Maclean High School buildings and grounds over 
coming months. 

Site establishment 

To allow the first stage of work to begin, a contractor site compound will be established near the school 
sports court. 

On September 5-7 temporary fencing will be installed around the compound to separate all work areas and 
ensure the safety of students, staff and visitors.  

Contractor site buildings are scheduled to be delivered to the school on September 12. Traffic management 
will be in place along Cameron Street while the site office is being delivered. 

Contractor entry and parking 

Contractors and deliveries will enter the site through a designated entry, using the existing access road from 
Cameron Street to the lower part of the school (next to the gym).   

Parking will be provided for workers to minimise disruption to staff, students and neighbouring streets.   

A truck parking area has been designated in the school car park to allow for the delivery of material to the 
school with minimal disruption. 

Work hours during construction 

Standard working hours will be 7am to 5pm, Monday to Saturday.  

No work will take place on Sundays or public holidays, however, if there’s a need outside these hours (e.g. 
safely remediating contaminated materials), the community will be notified.  

Neighbours and the community will be notified ahead of time of any work that has the potential to impact 
on neighbouring roads.  

How will the school and local community be kept safe during construction? 

School Infrastructure NSW will continue to share information with the Maclean High School community as 
work progresses, through our website and regular updates to the school. 

All work will be undertaken in accordance with SafeWork NSW regulation. All construction impacts will be 
controlled in accordance with the relevant management plans. The health and safety of the school and 
community are our highest priority.  

Cont…. 
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If you have any concerns about this project, you can contact School Infrastructure NSW during business 
hours on 1300 482 651 or email schoolintrastrcture@det.nsw.edu.au. In an emergency, call triple zero (000). 

We are here to make sure that work is completed safely and efficiently, and we will minimise impacts on the 
community at every opportunity. Thank you for your patience while we undertake this important work.  
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